



Head Teacher: Rachel Warwick Head of School: Helen Bingham

19th June 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Eschools Platform

We are looking for ways to enhance communication with parents and the new digital age has many advantages which help to make communication even faster but also easier to fit around every day working and lifestyles. We will be doing this by utilising our Eschools Platform.

Many primary schools already use this feature and all our secondary schools already have this well established. The platform you will enable you to book your parents evening appointments and book your child a place in an afterschool school club as well as receive messages from the school.

The attached letter directs you to the eschools platform where you can log on and access your parent account. We are asking all parents to have completed this as soon as possible, we will begin using this platform straight away.

To enable us to provide you with the most efficient system please do take the time to set your account up. If you do have any problems logging on or any questions you are welcome to contact Natasha or Jo in the office (75858).

Best wishes,

Helen Bingham

Head of School